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Tim told the Commission that Carol Grant sent a letter to Claire Hamilton, owner of Blunt's 
Pond. Claire is not interested in donating the pond to the town at this time. 
 
Discussion on acquiring part of the Gary Witley lot: 

 can't create nonconforming lot 

 won’t get variance 

 by state law, the town can waive subdivision 
Other land acquisition opportunities: 

 Gordon Brown - buying - buffer trail 

 Kinney Garage - 82 acres. 

 Tim at the next meeting to buy the two acres of land - if Land Use Tax passes for the 
$6,000 

 
Tim asked that a motion be made to seal the minutes.  
 
The private session was closed at 8:20 pm 
 
Respectfully submitted by Patty Power 
 


